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Issue Representations made Officer comment 

Enhancement 
proposals to deal with 
detracting elements 

A respondent notes, in relation to paragraph 4.8, 
that not all the street lights are in keeping with the 
historic environment.   
  

The officers note that not all street lights are in 
keeping with the historic environment, however they 
recognise that the traditionally style ones are 
distinctive features within the conservation area.   
 

Other minor 
comments 

The Parish Council note that through construction 
works the fence along Mently Lane may be lost.  
 
One respondent commented that they were please 
to have the document and the opportunity to 
discuss it with John Bosworth and council officers. 
The proposals are sensible.  
 

The officers note this concern. 

 


